Job Openings
Union County Highway Dept. is requesting applications for two (2) FTE (Full Time Employee) Hwy. III Maintenance workers to be stationed at the Alcester County Highway Shop in Alcester, SD.  Applications will be received until the positions are filled.  Applications are available at the Union County Highway Department, 501 E. Pleasant Street, Elk Point, SD 57025.  If interested, call (605) 356-2351, stop at the Highway Department, email unioncohwy@unioncountysd.org, or write for information at the address listed.

A Class “A” CDL Driver license is required along with a clean driving record.  Expectations of this FTE are a positive attitude, excellent teamwork and interpersonal skills, ability to work under pressure, interact positively with others and communicate positively with the public.

Union County offers competitive salaries with an excellent benefit program.  Union County is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

